
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of KS2 children.   

E Safety meeting 10th July 6.00pm  

We have been asked by a number of parent and carers to run another E-safety session in the 

evening. 

Gary Collard has worked with the school extensively over the last couple of years, and he is now 

working closely with Eastwood Academy. 

Gary is able to highlight how parents and carers can support their child on mobile devices. 

Although he has presented to parents and carers the past, the speed technology works I can 

guarantee some of the Apps and games Gary spoke about last time are no longer in use and 

there are new Apps and games we all need to be aware of. 

 
It is through a collaborative effort between parents/carers and teachers that we will succeed in 
creating responsible and safe cyber citizens, with this in mind I hope that you will be able to 
attend the above. 
 
The session will be held on July 10th at 6pm. There will be a crèche as the presentation is not 

suitable for children. 

Please complete the form below so we know how many chairs to set out! 

Thank you in advance. 

Mrs Perman  

 

E Safety meeting 10th July 6pm 

Childs name_______________________________ 

I would like ___ seats for the session 

Signed___________________________________ 

If there is anything you would like Gary to talk about please indicate below  

 

 

 

 


